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************************************************************************************************** 
  

Hi dear members and guests! How are you? 
 

  
When I said Thank you in my last newsletter I forgot 

You the recipients of my newsletter. 

Thank you so much for all the nice comments and kind 

words I get every time and I really appreciate it. It 

shows that you are actually reading the stuff I send 

out. A big motivation to keep going. Please keep 

writing! 

 
NEWS – NEWS – NEWS !!! 

Our next luncheon is coming up on the 17th of April and we announced  

Rudi Goldbach as our entertainer for the day. 

Unfortunately Rudi had a fall and will not be able to play. 

We wish you a speedy recovery dear Rudi!  

We will have a great replacement though! 

His name is Craig Keating 

and he is a singer songwriter 

and plays great keyboard and 

also guitar. Craig is a real 

showman and loves people 

getting up and dancing to his 

music and they love dancing 

with him. He tinkles the ivories 

and can play just about 

anything including rock and 

roll, country and ballads. 

I think that’s something to really look forward to and 

doesn’t he look nice! 
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And that’s what we will serve you for 

lunch 

on the 17th of April 2016: 

  

 
  

1. our fantastic Schnitzel and salads 

 

2. Zwiebel Rostbraten with pasta  

(fried beef and onions in gravy) 
 

3. There is also the choice of a vegetarian meal, 

     or gluten free 

     You will have to order this with your booking (before 
     Saturday), because we will prepare this especially for you. 
 

And afterwards coffee or tea 

 and our homemade delicious cakes and tortes 
(coffee/tea $2.50 – cake or torte $3.50) 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Cartoon by our very 
talented Christa !!!!  

 

Members $ 13 

Guests $ 15 

http://www.linguee.de/englisch-deutsch/uebersetzung/fried+beef+and+onions+in+gravy.html


 

On the 3rd of April we had also our AGM and of course I can’t send out this 

newsletter without a photo of our new great team!  

Here we are in all our beauty! 

 

Our new Executive Committee: 

President:   Roberta Raup 

1st Vice President:  Hans Herbst 

2nd Vice President: Karl Karner 

Secretary:   Sylvia Amerstorfer 

Treasurer   Barbara Beham 

Assistant Secretary: Ruth Weber 

Assistant Treasurer: Sibylle Herbst 

Committee Members: 
Dagmar Karner, Dianne Lehninger, Günther von Hommel,  
Hans Amerstorfer, Jim Parigros, Manfred Schlüter, Peter Lehninger 
 

A big Thank you to all the members who attended the AGM. 
 

Next - Some impressions from our great Luncheon after the AGM on the 3rd of April! 
 
 



 
03.04.2016 

The great A2Z Duo – 

Allan and Zoltan 
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…   Canberra Cup competition   … 
 

At the tournament in 

Canberra on the 

2nd and 3rd of April 2016 

7 teams were 

competing. 

Teams from 

Melbourne, Sydney, 

Gold Coast and 

Canberra, 

all together 27 players. 

 

The Gold Coast team managed to win a  

SILVER MEDAL! 

Well done “Buam”  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be more photos in the 

next newsletter! 
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Before I say goodbye mark the  

1st of May in your calendar:   

Be entertained by the 

Schneider Musikanten.  

Special performance from our Singkreis Choir and 

the Folk Dancers! 

You will not be disappointed!!!! 

Bar opens at 11am - meals from 12pm ! 

Bring your family and tell your friends!!!! 

 

That’s it for now! 

See you this Sunday  

In your Dirndl and Lederhosen (if you have one)  

your  
Sylvia Amerstorfer 
Secretary of the Gold Coast Stocksport Club Inc. 
Home of the Austrian Australian Club Inc. 

        

I would love to hear from you … 

Either you are a long-time member, a new member or a visitor – please let me know 

what you think of this newsletter, what you would like to read about, any suggestions 

you have and your general impression. I really welcome your feedback … 

For all bookings phone the club and leave a message on 5534 7099 or 0414 774 436  

or send us an email gcstocksportclub@gmail.com  

Did you have a look at our website? 

www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com or 

www.austrianclubgoldcoast.com  

visit us on facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/Gold-Coast-Stock-Sport-

Club-295777913894754/  

or just google 

Gold Coast Stock Sport Club facebook 
 

If you liked this Newsletter – tell your friends and keep forwarding it – if you are 
sick of receiving them (I hope not) – please let me know and I will remove your 

address from our mailing list. No problem at all! 
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